
 

 

 

 

 
 

MEDIA PERMISSION SLIP  
2020/2021 School Year 

Pender Harbour Community School Society 
 
Explanation:  
The privacy of participants and minors during community programs and events is protected 
by law, and that applies to photographs taken in community programs and posted in public.  
The Pender Harbour Community School Society, through its programs, frequently takes 
photographs and must obtain permission from participants or their parents/guardians in 
order to share and display pictures. It is valuable for program participants, parents, and the 
Pender Harbour Community School Society to highlight and share group work and 
experiences with the community.  
 
This disclaimer is a request to participants or parents/guardians to give their permission 
to the Community School to share and display photos and videos of their participation in 
activities. 
 
Disclaimer: 
It is possible that there will be media coverage of the Pender Harbour Community School 
Society’s events and programs. The media coverage could involve participants being 
photographed and their name and comments being part of a broadcast, publication or 
electronical platforms (e.g., Community School Society’s website, blog or Facebook page.) 
 
Please check the appropriate box: 
 

 No, I do not wish (myself or my child) to be included in media coverage 
 

 Yes, I wish (myself or my child) to be included in media coverage for the 
2020/21 school year 

 
Participant's name:      _____________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s signature:       _____________________________________________________  
                                            (Signature of parent/guardian required if participant is a child/youth) 
 
Date:                                 _____________________________________________________ 
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